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Meeting Was Conducted Remotely Using Microsoft Teams 

 

        MINUTES 

STATE MARSHAL COMMISSION SPECIAL MEETING 

November 30, 2023   

 

 

Commissioner Thomas A. Esposito, Chairperson, called the meeting to order at 6:04 p.m.  

 

Commissioner Esposito advised all participants that the proceedings were being recorded.  

   

Director Valenti confirmed all members in attendance and verified that a minimum 5 voting 

member quorum was present.   

 

Members present and participating remotely: Chairperson Thomas Esposito; Vice-Chairperson 

Shirley Skyers-Thomas; Commissioners; Hon. Leo Diana; Michael Desmond, Alfredo Olivier, 

Salvatore Vitrano; Ex-officio (non-voting) Members State Marshal Lisa Stevenson. 

 

Commission Staff present: Director Anthony Valenti (non-voting). 

 

Members Absent: Bryan Cafferelli, Thomas Burke, John Vamos  

 

Topics: 

 

1.  Minutes of the October 26, 2023, Regular Meeting:  

 

     Commissioner Diana made a motion to accept the minutes of the October 26, 2023, regular 

meeting.  Seconded by Commissioner Skyers-Thomas, the motion passed unanimously. 

 

      

 

2. Capias & Firearms Training: 

 

Director Valenti gave a synopsis of the completed Capias and firearms.  

 



Chairman Esposito explained the three catagories of authorization as the following: capias only, 

capias and Firearms and firearms only. The names were read of the the state Marshals that fell 

into the catagories and requesting authorization and were as follows:  

 

Capias Only 

 

Alixes Rosado, Richard Smith, Kevin Wakely 

 

Capias and Firearms 

 

Madison Beggs, Holly Bryk, Anthony Cipriano, Peter Criscuolo, Charles Dingle, Hiram Fuchs, 

Kenneth Lombardi, Brian Mezick, Thomas Minutelli, John O’Leary, Lucia O’Toole, Joshua Poloski, 

Joe Rijs, Thomas Weik, Gregory Woodruff, Alan Zaniewski Jr. 

 

Firearms Only 

 

John Barbieri Jr, Mark DeAngelis, Kristin Shubert 

 

Commissioner Diana made the motion to approve the authorizations and it was seconded by 

Commissioner Vitrano, the motion passed unanimously.  

 

5. Administrative Updates: 

 

Director Valenti stated the new Staff Attorney, Claudia Maxwell, starts at the Commission on 

Friday 12/01/2023 and is coming over from Judical.  

 

The approval process was moving forward for the Investigator position is and hopefully the 

position would be filled by January.  

 

Commissioner Vitrano made the motion to ajourn at 6:11pm, seconded by Commissioner Diana 

and the motion passed unanimously.  

 

 

 

 


